
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Donna Bambury 
Date: Mon, Apr 11, 2022, 11:18 AM
Subject: Re: Melissa's retirement from the BOT
To: George Cumming 

Hi George:

Thank you for contributing.

I really didn't want to be the chair, but the alternative would be a disaster. I am discussing
it with Melissa. She said that Erin Bennett was willing, but unfortunately there
is no guarantee she will be elected. So more than likely I will.

Donna

On Mon, Apr 11, 2022 at 11:15 AM George Cumming  wrote:
Hi,
I'll  give you some money towards a gift certificate.

Are you going to run for chairperson of the board?

-George

On Sun, Apr 10, 2022, 9:50 PM Donna Bambury  wrote:
Hello all:

As you know, Melissa Stankus's last meeting will be May 9th. I spoke to Loretta about giving her a send off 
party for her 12 plus years of dedication to the Flint as a trustee and prior to that as a strong supporter of the 
library. Loretta suggested that we could have a small party after the meeting on May 9th. I was hoping to 
give her a gift certificate so if anyone is interested in contributing, please let me know. My thoughts were to 
make a dessert of some sort and have beverages. Again, if anyone has suggestions or wishes to bring 
something to contribute, let me know. 

I also think it might be appropriate to invite Melissa Gaspar and Shirley Raynard to this get together. Any 
thoughts on this??? or anyone else to invite? Maybe Gretchen??

Please get back to me on this as soon as possible. 

Thanks so much.

Donna

--
Donna Bambury


